
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/19/2010 10:26:05 AM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Oakley

Hasn't been approved by Leadership yet, but my guess is that it will be and I will be told to make it 
happen - and do it right this time. Could be Friday, no later than Monday. I told Tom this could turn out 
poorly. We are giving GE an off-ramp to walk at any time without any recompense to us or customers.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 9:46 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Oakley

Larson tells me you'll be filing a PTM soon with the July 2016 date, to get things rolling at 
the PUC?
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